
STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

RALEIGH 

DOCKET NO. E-100, SUB 161 

BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

In the Matter of  
Commission Rules Related to Electric 
Customer Billing Data 

) 
) 
) 
) 

ORDER GRANTING MOTION FOR 
EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE 
SUPPLEMENTAL REPLY COMMENTS 

 
BY THE CHAIR: On August 31, 2022, the North Carolina Attorney General’s Office 

(AGO) filed a Joint Motion for Extension of Time to File Supplemental Reply Comments, 
requesting a 30-day extension to the filing deadline. The AGO states that it has met with 
other parties to see if agreement can be reached on the treatment of requests for disclosure 
of aggregated customer data and additional time is needed for further discussions. The 
AGO also states that the requested extension will not result in prejudice to any party and 
that its counsel has contacted counsel for the other parties and no party objects. 

Based on the foregoing and the record, the Chair finds good cause to grant the 
motion and extend the time in which the parties are required or permitted to file 
supplemental reply comments. The parties may file supplemental reply comments on or 
before Friday, October 7, 2022. 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED. 

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 2nd day of September, 2022. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

       
Erica N. Green, Deputy Clerk 


